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Addendum to Request for Qualification 
Developer Partner Services for Laurel Housing Authority 
Addendum No. 01 
Date: January 15, 2025 

 
Subject: Extension of Submission Deadline 

To All Prospective Bidders, 

This addendum serves as an official notification regarding the Request for Qualification 
(RFQ) for Developer Partner Services issued on November 15, 2024. 

 
Please be advised that the submission deadline for this RFQ has been extended as 
follows: 

 
• Original Deadline:  January 16, 2025, at 3:00 PM CDT 

 
• Revised Deadline: February 17, 2025, at 3:00 PM CDT 

 
The reason for this action was due to different dates given on external websites. 

 
All other terms, conditions, and requirements outlined in the original RFP remain 
unchanged. 

 
We appreciate your interest in this RFQ and encourage all prospective bidders to take 
advantage of the additional time to prepare their submissions. 

 
 
 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Ailrick Young at 
ayoung@laurelha.net. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Ailrick Young 
Executive Director 
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